
Catholic Parishes of St Mary’s, Great Yarmouth 
& St Peter’s, Gorleston 

Serving the communities of Yarmouth, Gorleston, Acle & Caister 
Administration address: The Rectory, St Mary’s RC Church, Regent Road, 

Great Yarmouth, Norfolk. NR30 2AJ Tel: (SM) 01493 842001 (SP) 01493 301013 
Email: rectorystmarys@gmail.com Website: SM:www.stmarysgy.org.uk SP: www.stpetersrc.org.uk  

2nd Week of Easter – 11th April 2021 
Year B; Weekday Cycle 1                  Divine Office Week 2 

Day Place Time Intention 

Saturday  

10th April 

Second Sunday of Easter (Divine Mercy) 

Acle 17:00 For the people of the parish 

Sunday 

11th April 

SM 9:00 For the people of the parish 

SP 09:30 For the people of the parish 

SM 11:00 For the people of the parish 

Caister 17:00 For the people of the parish 

Monday  Easter Feria 

SM  No Mass 

SP  No Mass 

Tuesday 

 

Easter Feria 

SP  No Mass 

SM 10.00 All the departed † 

Wednesday 

 

Easter Feria 

SP  Warner FM 

SM 10:00 James Joseph Rosarti 

    Thursday  

 

Easter Feria 

SM 10:00  Sr Chimoge Mahakwe DDL †   

SP  No Mass                                                 

Friday  Easter Feria 

SP  No Mass 

SM 10:00 The sick and the housebound 

SP 17.00 Malayalam Mass 

Saturday  

 

 

Easter Feria 

SM 10:00 Priest’s intention             

SP  No Mass                                         

Please remember in your prayers: all in the parish who are ill; Molly 
Able, Tony Adamson, Ann Askew, Tony Baker, Tim Bushell, Brendan Byrne, 
Jean Clarke, Mary Byrne, Jeanette Charalambous, Jane Christie, Stephen 
Christie, Ursula Cole, Angela Cooper, Anthony D’Arcy, Geoffrey Davis, 
Filomena Desira, Sam Desira, Martin Downey, Susan Fabian, Sam Gill, 
Marguerite Harman, Joyce Hastings, Rosemarie Hawkins, Michael 
Howlings, Ruth Jermy, Alma Kane, Pat Kirton, Brian Lafferty, Chris List, 
Mollie Marsden, Ian McCabe, Eileen McCarney, Linda McGurk, Margaret 
Morton, Joanne O’Gregory, Beryl Pearson, Michael Ryan, Tom Ryan, 
Wayne Sharp, Marta Sofia, Frank Tennant, Jonathon Walsh, Nigel Weale, 
Anthony Willets, Patrick Willets and Karen Zerafa. May the Lord heal them.  
 
Death anniversaries: Betty Carlton, Christine Marsden, David Mansi, 
Dennis Sullivan, Elizabeth Chapman, Elsie Thompson, Henry Atkins, Ivan 
Catchpole, Leonard Hamilton, Mary Rowell, Mary Turner, Michael Conroy, 
Percy Coppola, Vincenza Platt, William Norman & William Ostermeier.  
May they rest in peace. Amen. 
 
Link for St Mary’s Live Streaming of Masses can be found on St Mary’s 
website www.stmarysgy.org.uk/  for Sunday and Weekday Masses. 

Registered Charity No: 
278742 

 

Information 
Priest in Charge  

Fr Anthony Nwankwo SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 

 
Assistant Priest 

Fr Alvan Ibeh SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 

 
Assistant Priest 

Fr Alex Ibe SMMM 
Tel: 01493 301013 

 
Parish Deacon 

Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 

Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com  
 

Parish Office Hours 
T.B.A. 

Schools 
St Mary & St Peter 

Primary School 
Tel: 01493 445117 

Notre Dame High School 
Norwich Tel: 01603 611431 

 

Baptism 
2 months’ notice required. 

Marriage 
6 months’ notice required. 

 
Emergency Number 

If you need a priest in an 
emergency, please contact. 

01502 572453 
(OLSS, Lowestoft) 

 
The Cycle of Prayer 

During Easter we pray for 
New Members of the Church 
especially Roberta Cepulyte, 
Vocations, Human Work, The 

right use of the Media, The 
Church. 

 

Psalm Response: 
Give thanks to the Lord for 
his is good, his love has no 

end. 

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/
http://www.stpetersrc.org.uk/
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/


Parish Stewardship 
Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without loving, 

but you cannot love without giving. 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Mary’s 

Gift Aid  £  

Loose £ 

Standing Orders  £ 

TOTAL  £ 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £  

Loose  £ 

Standing Orders  £ 

TOTAL £  
 

St Mary’s Restoration Funding stands at: 
£-(minus) 13,600.55 

 

St Mary’s Parish Giving please 
consider making any donations or 
your weekly collection to St Mary’s 
using the QR code displayed here. 
You can donate £1, £5, £10 or any 
other amount you specify. St Mary’s 
can also claim Gift Aid for your 

donation by using this method of 
payment.   
Thanks for a job well done: Fr. Alex and Alfie would like 
to say a huge thanks to Mr. Lorenzo Fillette for the 
carpentry work done on both garden benches. Bless you! 
Confirmation of 2019/2020 Group: Monday 12th April 
18:00 in St Mary’s, RC Parish, Great Yarmouth. 
Diocesan Yearbook for 2021: Please get your copy for 
£2 from St Marys, Acle, Caister and St Peter’s.  
Please consider a Standing Order for your weekly 
offering During these unprecedented times for the 
Church, Country, and the World as a whole, would you 
please consider setting up a standing offering to the 
Parish of St Mary’s or St Peter’s so that our Churches 
can still receive some much-needed funds? Please email 
Anna at the Parish office or call the parish office for any 
query on this. Here are the Bank details for St Mary’s and 
St Peter’s: ACCOUNT NAME: St Mary’s RC Parish, 
Great Yarmouth. Sort code: 40-22-22. Account no: 
61604708. ACCOUNT NAME: St Peter’s Parish Account. 
Sort code: 40-22-34. Account no: 81003879. Thank you. 
St Mary’s and Peter’s Parishes’ Gift Aid – As this tax 
year 2020-21 ends, the parishes will be preparing to 
reclaim the tax on your donations and organise the boxes 
of envelopes for the new tax year 2021-22. It is important 
that you let the gift aid organiser for the parish you make 
your donations know if you have changed your name, 
address or your tax situation has changed. Also, if you no 
longer need a box of envelopes for this year. The box will 
be delivered by hand locally, otherwise they will be on the 
churches’ table, available to collect on Sundays. Many 
thanks for Gift Aiding your donations. To make changes 
to your Gift Aid information for St Peters Parish please 
email June Thorn - jfmoore@tiscali.co.uk   and For St 
Marys Parish (including St Ignatius, Caister & St 
Edmunds, Acle) - email the Treasurer via 
rectorystmarys@gmail.com   

Forthcoming Diary Dates:  
SM SVP, SP SVP, SP/SM PPC, SP/SM PFC, and 

KSC Physical meetings currently cancelled. 
 

Thank you to everyone who helped in any way to 
prepare our Churches for the Easter Triduum and 
Easter Sunday services; stewards, readers, altar 
servers, cantors, organists, cleaners, technicians, 
flower arrangers and all those who attended the 
services. Very many thanks also for the very 
generous Easter Offering to the clergy of the 
parish, your care and support are much 

appreciated. 
A Good Affordable Car: Do you have, or do you 
know anyone who has a good car and is willing to 
give or sell it? Please let him/her contact Fr. Alex 
or any of the priests. A car is needed to assist Fr. 
Alex who has no car, in the parish work. To assist, 
please call 01493 301013 or email us at 
rectorystmarys@gmail.com. God bless you!  
New Windows for St Peter the Apostle: We are 
delighted to let you know that over the coming 
weeks, St Peter the Apostle will be receiving 
replacement windows to the Tower, the Baptistry 
and the North and South Transepts, along with 
some local repairs to Tower brickwork. This has 
been made possible by a very generous grant from 
Historic England and the Department of Culture, 
Media and Sport. We are very grateful for the 
ability to undertake this work which has been 
needed for some time. The Works team will be 
using scaffold inside and outside the church and 
we ask for your tolerance as the church will remain 
closed for weekday masses but will be glad to 
open for the celebration of mass on Sundays 
during the Works period which will be going on 
until June. As the car park is being used for the 
contractors’ scaffolding and access, it will remain 
closed for the duration of the works. Thank you in 
advance for your understanding and we hope you 
will celebrate with us the works to conserve your 
wonderful church. With thanks to Caroe 
Architecture Ltd. 
First Holy Communion Application Form. St 
Mary’s and St Peter’s would be organizing First 
Holy Communion classes for the children of the 
parishes. St Mary’s Classes would be on zoom 
while St. Peter’s Parish will begin theirs on 
Wednesday 21st April from 17:00 – 18:00 in the 
parish Hall with the full COVID-19 rules strictly 
followed. For interested candidates, the application 
form could be obtained from St Mary’s website: 
www.stmarysgy.org.uk/ and St Peter’s website: 
www.stpetersrc.org.uk/ Application is open for 
children already in year three. Parents are advised 
to return a completed application Form for their 
child/children by EMAIL to St Mary’s or St Peter’s 
parish, depending on the parish you attend 
Masses. For more enquiries, please call St Mary’s 
on:01493 842001 and St Peter’s on: 01493 
301013.  
We pray for all parishioners, their family and 
friends whose celebrate their Birthday in April.  
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